
Dear Friends, 

I'm certain that many of you will be aware that 9 French Erasmus students have 

just completed their two week placements in our town centre businesses.  

Another very successful experience for all concerned and involved in our second 

year.  Many thanks to all the generous businesses in the town centre who 

supported the Les Herbiers students by providing excellent work placements.  

 

Our next event is our Annual Twinning dinner held this year at The Waggon and 

Horses Newtown.  Please see attached our Annual Dinner menu, kindly 

provided by Neil at The Waggon and Horses Garden View Restaurant. 

 

Please note that this is a French theme set menu with a provision for Vegetarian 

(V), Gluten Free (GF), and Dairy Free (DF).  These special dietary choices on the 

menu are only provided in limited numbers for our Vegetarian, Celiac and Vegan 

friends. 

The set menu provided includes Soufflé, Lamb and triple dessert. GF Jus can be 

provided on request with the Lamb main course. 

 

The Restaurant has a capacity of 40 so we would ask you to book early on a first 

come first served basis.  To make a booking please email: 

newtowntwinning@gmail.com  

with your meal choices, full name and tel. number.    

Please be aware that when we receive your booking request you will be 

contacted and advised regarding your payment. 

 

Stuart Owen Managing Director at Advance Building Designs Ltd., Chair of Open 

Newtown and member of Newtown community steering group / Newtown 

Unlimited will be our guest speaker for the evening and will be talking about the 

Open Newtown Project of which Newtown Twinning Association is a community 

member.   

Please book early to ensure your place! 
 

I am sharing our forthcoming events taking us into 2020 in a bullet point form 

as follows!  



The full details of these forthcoming events are yet to be finalised although 

dates are fixed.  When finalised they will appear on our website and in future 

newsletters.   

For details of all our previous events and initiatives please visit our website at: 

www.newtowntwinning.co.uk 

 

• Newtown Walking Festival: 1st and 2nd June 2019. 

• Newtown Carnival Stall: Saturday, 8th of June 2019. 

• Newtown Twinning / Food Festival Fringe music concert 6th September 

2019. 

• Newtown Food Festival 2019 and The French Village: 7th and 8th 

September. 

• 38th Chrono Race and Fair: 9th to 16th Oct 2019.  HCC are returning 

possibly with Newtown Twinning Association. 

• 4th French Film event:  November 2019. 

• 5th French Film event:  February 2020. 

• Wales / France International Millennium Stadium joint visit to 

Cardiff.  February / March 2020.  Les Herbiers rugby fans visiting. 

• Third Erasmus exchange:  March 2020. 

• Music Festival visit to Les Herbiers: April 13th-20th 2020. 

17th April confirmed as the concert date, venue Theatre Les Herbiers. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support and friendship 

Regards 

Newtown Twinning Association 

 

 


